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The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is looking for assistance in identifying the owner of 
a red 2008 Pelican Explorer DLX 14’ canoe. The vessel was spotted overturned off 
Brocton Point in Vancouver Harbour on August 7th 2013 at approximately 2 pm.         
An exhaustive water and shoreline search by Canadian Coast Guard, RCMSAR and 
the VPD Marine Unit only turned up a paddle believed related to the canoe. The 
paddle was an aluminum shaft with a white poly blade and was one half of a kayaking 
paddle. 

Please contact Cst Jamie Gibson or Cst Murray Cummins at 604-817-1946 or 

Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  or   murray.cummins@vpd.ca  
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